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To: Larry, Julius, Deborah, Andy, Jeffrey and Casey

Dear Board Members,

This is my official letter to notify you of my retirement effective as of July 7, 2022.  I have so enjoyed this challenging job for the last several years and will miss many aspects of this work.  Mostly I will miss collaborating with such an intelligent and hard-working group of people.  Witnessing your collective integrity, knowledge, sensitivity and sense of humor in action has made me a very proud employee of the Town of West Tisbury ZBA. 

With Respect and Best Wishes,
Pam
